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Summer 2020: Admission Tests of Undergraduate Programs and MBA have been postponed 

 

Following the announcement of the Government of Bangladesh (GOB), East West University will 

remain closed upto 09 April 2020. Admission Tests of Undergraduate Programs and MBA for 

Summer Semester 2020 scheduled to be held on 11 April 2020 have been postponed. A decision 

regarding the Admission Test of Summer Semester 2020 will be announced later. However, 

submission of Online Application for admission will continue.  

Please stay at home, stay safe and exercise the highest precaution to combat Coronavirus.  

By the order of the Vice Chancellor this notice has been issued for the information of and necessary 

action by all concerned. 

 

Mashfiqur Rahman  

Registrar 

East West University 
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